
  above 4012 #  Expanded Dictionary Study

  above 4012 # peri {per-ee'}; from the base of 4008; properly,
through (all over), i.e. around; figuratively with respect to;
used in various applications, of place, cause or time (with the
genitive case denoting the subject or occasion or superlative
point; with the accusative case the locality, circuit, matter,
circumstance or general period): -- (there-)about, {above},
against, at, on behalf of, X and his company, which concern,
(as) concerning, for, X how it will go with, ([there-, where-])
of, on, over, pertaining (to), for sake, X (e-)state, (as)
touching, [where-]by (in), with. In comparative, it retains
substantially the same meaning of circuit (around), excess
(beyond), or completeness (through).[ql

  against 0495 # antiperan {an-tee-per'-an}; from 473 and 4008;
on the opposite side: -- over {against}.[ql

  against 4012 # peri {per-ee'}; from the base of 4008; properly,
 through (all over), i.e. around; figuratively with respect to;
used in various applications, of place, cause or time (with the
genitive case denoting the subject or occasion or superlative
point; with the accusative case the locality, circuit, matter,
circumstance or general period): -- (there-)about, above,
{against}, at, on behalf of, X and his company, which concern,
(as) concerning, for, X how it will go with, ([there-, where-])
of, on, over, pertaining (to), for sake, X (e-)state, (as)
touching, [where-]by (in), with. In comparative, it retains
substantially the same meaning of circuit (around), excess
(beyond), or completeness (through).[ql

  and 4012 # peri {per-ee'}; from the base of 4008; properly,
through (all over), i.e. around; figuratively with respect to;
used in various applications, of place, cause or time (with the
genitive case denoting the subject or occasion or superlative
point; with the accusative case the locality, circuit, matter,
circumstance or general period): -- (there-)about, above,
against, at, on behalf of, X {and} his company, which concern,
(as) concerning, for, X how it will go with, ([there-, where-])
of, on, over, pertaining (to), for sake, X (e-)state, (as)
touching, [where-]by (in), with. In comparative, it retains
substantially the same meaning of circuit (around), excess
(beyond), or completeness (through).[ql

  around 4012 # peri {per-ee'}; from the base of 4008; properly,
through (all over), i.e. around; figuratively with respect to;
used in various applications, of place, cause or time (with the
genitive case denoting the subject or occasion or superlative
point; with the accusative case the locality, circuit, matter,
circumstance or general period): -- (there-)about, above,
against, at, on behalf of, X and his company, which concern,
(as) concerning, for, X how it will go with, ([there-, where-])
of, on, over, pertaining (to), for sake, X (e-)state, (as)
touching, [where-]by (in), with. In comparative, it retains
substantially the same meaning of circuit ({around}), excess
(beyond), or completeness (through).[ql

  as 4012 # peri {per-ee'}; from the base of 4008; properly,
through (all over), i.e. around; figuratively with respect to;
used in various applications, of place, cause or time (with the
genitive case denoting the subject or occasion or superlative
point; with the accusative case the locality, circuit, matter,
circumstance or general period): -- (there-)about, above,
against, at, on behalf of, X and his company, which concern,
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(as) concerning, for, X how it will go with, ([there-, where-])
of, on, over, pertaining (to), for sake, X (e-)state, ({as})
touching, [where-]by (in), with. In comparative, it retains
substantially the same meaning of circuit (around), excess
(beyond), or completeness (through).[ql

  as 4012 # peri {per-ee'}; from the base of 4008; properly,
through (all over), i.e. around; figuratively with respect to;
used in various applications, of place, cause or time (with the
genitive case denoting the subject or occasion or superlative
point; with the accusative case the locality, circuit, matter,
circumstance or general period): -- (there-)about, above,
against, at, on behalf of, X and his company, which concern,
({as}) concerning, for, X how it will go with, ([there-, where-
]) of, on, over, pertaining (to), for sake, X (e-)state, (as)
touching, [where-]by (in), with. In comparative, it retains
substantially the same meaning of circuit (around), excess
(beyond), or completeness (through).[ql

  assaying 3984 # peira {pi'-rah}; from the base of 4008
(through the idea of piercing); a test, i.e. attempt, experience:
 -- {assaying}, trial.[ql

  at 4012 # peri {per-ee'}; from the base of 4008; properly,
through (all over), i.e. around; figuratively with respect to;
used in various applications, of place, cause or time (with the
genitive case denoting the subject or occasion or superlative
point; with the accusative case the locality, circuit, matter,
circumstance or general period): -- (there-)about, above,
against, {at}, on behalf of, X and his company, which concern,
(as) concerning, for, X how it will go with, ([there-, where-])
of, on, over, pertaining (to), for sake, X (e-)state, (as)
touching, [where-]by (in), with. In comparative, it retains
substantially the same meaning of circuit (around), excess
(beyond), or completeness (through).[ql

  behalf 4012 # peri {per-ee'}; from the base of 4008; properly,
through (all over), i.e. around; figuratively with respect to;
used in various applications, of place, cause or time (with the
genitive case denoting the subject or occasion or superlative
point; with the accusative case the locality, circuit, matter,
circumstance or general period): -- (there-)about, above,
against, at, on {behalf} of, X and his company, which concern,
(as) concerning, for, X how it will go with, ([there-, where-])
of, on, over, pertaining (to), for sake, X (e-)state, (as)
touching, [where-]by (in), with. In comparative, it retains
substantially the same meaning of circuit (around), excess
(beyond), or completeness (through).[ql

  Berea 0960 # Beroia {ber'-oy-ah}; perhaps a provincial from a
derivative of 4008 [Peroea, i.e. the region beyond the coast-
line]; Beroea, a place in Macedonia: -- {Berea}.[ql

  beyond 4008 # peran {per'-an}; apparently accusative case of
an obsolete derivative of peiro (to "pierce"); through (as
adverb or preposition), i.e. across: -- {beyond}, farther
(other) side, over.[ql

  beyond 4012 # peri {per-ee'}; from the base of 4008; properly,
through (all over), i.e. around; figuratively with respect to;
used in various applications, of place, cause or time (with the
genitive case denoting the subject or occasion or superlative
point; with the accusative case the locality, circuit, matter,
circumstance or general period): -- (there-)about, above,
against, at, on behalf of, X and his company, which concern,
(as) concerning, for, X how it will go with, ([there-, where-])
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of, on, over, pertaining (to), for sake, X (e-)state, (as)
touching, [where-]by (in), with. In comparative, it retains
substantially the same meaning of circuit (around), excess
({beyond}), or completeness (through).[ql

  circuit 4012 # peri {per-ee'}; from the base of 4008; properly,
 through (all over), i.e. around; figuratively with respect to;
used in various applications, of place, cause or time (with the
genitive case denoting the subject or occasion or superlative
point; with the accusative case the locality, circuit, matter,
circumstance or general period): -- (there-)about, above,
against, at, on behalf of, X and his company, which concern,
(as) concerning, for, X how it will go with, ([there-, where-])
of, on, over, pertaining (to), for sake, X (e-)state, (as)
touching, [where-]by (in), with. In comparative, it retains
substantially the same meaning of {circuit} (around), excess
(beyond), or completeness (through).[ql

  company 4012 # peri {per-ee'}; from the base of 4008; properly,
 through (all over), i.e. around; figuratively with respect to;
used in various applications, of place, cause or time (with the
genitive case denoting the subject or occasion or superlative
point; with the accusative case the locality, circuit, matter,
circumstance or general period): -- (there-)about, above,
against, at, on behalf of, X and his {company}, which concern,
(as) concerning, for, X how it will go with, ([there-, where-])
of, on, over, pertaining (to), for sake, X (e-)state, (as)
touching, [where-]by (in), with. In comparative, it retains
substantially the same meaning of circuit (around), excess
(beyond), or completeness (through).[ql

  comparative 4012 # peri {per-ee'}; from the base of 4008;
properly, through (all over), i.e. around; figuratively with
respect to; used in various applications, of place, cause or
time (with the genitive case denoting the subject or occasion or
superlative point; with the accusative case the locality,
circuit, matter, circumstance or general period): -- (there-
)about, above, against, at, on behalf of, X and his company,
which concern, (as) concerning, for, X how it will go with,
([there-, where-]) of, on, over, pertaining (to), for sake, X (e-
)state, (as) touching, [where-]by (in), with. In {comparative},
it retains substantially the same meaning of circuit (around),
excess (beyond), or completeness (through).[ql

  completeness 4012 # peri {per-ee'}; from the base of 4008;
properly, through (all over), i.e. around; figuratively with
respect to; used in various applications, of place, cause or
time (with the genitive case denoting the subject or occasion or
superlative point; with the accusative case the locality,
circuit, matter, circumstance or general period): -- (there-
)about, above, against, at, on behalf of, X and his company,
which concern, (as) concerning, for, X how it will go with,
([there-, where-]) of, on, over, pertaining (to), for sake, X (e-
)state, (as) touching, [where-]by (in), with. In comparative, it
retains substantially the same meaning of circuit (around),
excess (beyond), or {completeness} (through).[ql

  concern 4012 # peri {per-ee'}; from the base of 4008; properly,
 through (all over), i.e. around; figuratively with respect to;
used in various applications, of place, cause or time (with the
genitive case denoting the subject or occasion or superlative
point; with the accusative case the locality, circuit, matter,
circumstance or general period): -- (there-)about, above,
against, at, on behalf of, X and his company, which {concern},
(as) concerning, for, X how it will go with, ([there-, where-])
of, on, over, pertaining (to), for sake, X (e-)state, (as)
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touching, [where-]by (in), with. In comparative, it retains
substantially the same meaning of circuit (around), excess
(beyond), or completeness (through).[ql

  concerning 4012 # peri {per-ee'}; from the base of 4008;
properly, through (all over), i.e. around; figuratively with
respect to; used in various applications, of place, cause or
time (with the genitive case denoting the subject or occasion or
superlative point; with the accusative case the locality,
circuit, matter, circumstance or general period): -- (there-
)about, above, against, at, on behalf of, X and his company,
which concern, (as) {concerning}, for, X how it will go with,
([there-, where-]) of, on, over, pertaining (to), for sake, X (e-
)state, (as) touching, [where-]by (in), with. In comparative, it
retains substantially the same meaning of circuit (around),
excess (beyond), or completeness (through).[ql

  e-)state 4012 # peri {per-ee'}; from the base of 4008;
properly, through (all over), i.e. around; figuratively with
respect to; used in various applications, of place, cause or
time (with the genitive case denoting the subject or occasion or
superlative point; with the accusative case the locality,
circuit, matter, circumstance or general period): -- (there-
)about, above, against, at, on behalf of, X and his company,
which concern, (as) concerning, for, X how it will go with,
([there-, where-]) of, on, over, pertaining (to), for sake, X
({e-)state}, (as) touching, [where-]by (in), with. In
comparative, it retains substantially the same meaning of
circuit (around), excess (beyond), or completeness (through).[ql

  end 4009 # peras {per'-as}; from the same as 4008; an
extremity: -- {end}, ut-(ter-)most participle[ql

  endless 0562 # aperantos {ap-er'-an-tos}; from 1 (as a
negative particle) and a secondary derivative of 4008;
unfinished, i.e. (by implication) interminable: -- {endless}.[ql

  beyond 4008 # peran {per'-an}; apparently accusative case of
an obsolete derivative of peiro (to "pierce"); through (as
adverb or preposition), i.e. across: -- {beyond}, farther
(other) side, over.[ql

  beyond 4012 # peri {per-ee'}; from the base of 4008; properly,
through (all over), i.e. around; figuratively with respect to;
used in various applications, of place, cause or time (with the
genitive case denoting the subject or occasion or superlative
point; with the accusative case the locality, circuit, matter,
circumstance or general period): -- (there-)about, above,
against, at, on behalf of, X and his company, which concern,
(as) concerning, for, X how it will go with, ([there-, where-])
of, on, over, pertaining (to), for sake, X (e-)state, (as)
touching, [where-]by (in), with. In comparative, it retains
substantially the same meaning of circuit (around), excess
({beyond}), or completeness (through).[ql

  excess 4012 # peri {per-ee'}; from the base of 4008; properly,
through (all over), i.e. around; figuratively with respect to;
used in various applications, of place, cause or time (with the
genitive case denoting the subject or occasion or superlative
point; with the accusative case the locality, circuit, matter,
circumstance or general period): -- (there-)about, above,
against, at, on behalf of, X and his company, which concern,
(as) concerning, for, X how it will go with, ([there-, where-])
of, on, over, pertaining (to), for sake, X (e-)state, (as)
touching, [where-]by (in), with. In comparative, it retains
substantially the same meaning of circuit (around), {excess}
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(beyond), or completeness (through).[ql

  farther 4008 # peran {per'-an}; apparently accusative case of
an obsolete derivative of peiro (to "pierce"); through (as
adverb or preposition), i.e. across: -- beyond, {farther}
(other) side, over.[ql

  for 4012 # peri {per-ee'}; from the base of 4008; properly,
through (all over), i.e. around; figuratively with respect to;
used in various applications, of place, cause or time (with the
genitive case denoting the subject or occasion or superlative
point; with the accusative case the locality, circuit, matter,
circumstance or general period): -- (there-)about, above,
against, at, on behalf of, X and his company, which concern,
(as) concerning, for, X how it will go with, ([there-, where-])
of, on, over, pertaining (to), {for} sake, X (e-)state, (as)
touching, [where-]by (in), with. In comparative, it retains
substantially the same meaning of circuit (around), excess
(beyond), or completeness (through).[ql

  for 4012 # peri {per-ee'}; from the base of 4008; properly,
through (all over), i.e. around; figuratively with respect to;
used in various applications, of place, cause or time (with the
genitive case denoting the subject or occasion or superlative
point; with the accusative case the locality, circuit, matter,
circumstance or general period): -- (there-)about, above,
against, at, on behalf of, X and his company, which concern,
(as) concerning, {for}, X how it will go with, ([there-, where-
]) of, on, over, pertaining (to), for sake, X (e-)state, (as)
touching, [where-]by (in), with. In comparative, it retains
substantially the same meaning of circuit (around), excess
(beyond), or completeness (through).[ql

  go 1276 # diaperao {dee-ap-er-ah'-o}; from 1223 and a
derivative of the base of 4008; to cross entirely: -- {go} over,
pass (over), sail over.[ql

  go 4012 # peri {per-ee'}; from the base of 4008; properly,
through (all over), i.e. around; figuratively with respect to;
used in various applications, of place, cause or time (with the
genitive case denoting the subject or occasion or superlative
point; with the accusative case the locality, circuit, matter,
circumstance or general period): -- (there-)about, above,
against, at, on behalf of, X and his company, which concern,
(as) concerning, for, X how it will {go} with, ([there-, where-
]) of, on, over, pertaining (to), for sake, X (e-)state, (as)
touching, [where-]by (in), with. In comparative, it retains
substantially the same meaning of circuit (around), excess
(beyond), or completeness (through).[ql

  his 4012 # peri {per-ee'}; from the base of 4008; properly,
through (all over), i.e. around; figuratively with respect to;
used in various applications, of place, cause or time (with the
genitive case denoting the subject or occasion or superlative
point; with the accusative case the locality, circuit, matter,
circumstance or general period): -- (there-)about, above,
against, at, on behalf of, X and {his} company, which concern,
(as) concerning, for, X how it will go with, ([there-, where-])
of, on, over, pertaining (to), for sake, X (e-)state, (as)
touching, [where-]by (in), with. In comparative, it retains
substantially the same meaning of circuit (around), excess
(beyond), or completeness (through).[ql

  how 4012 # peri {per-ee'}; from the base of 4008; properly,
through (all over), i.e. around; figuratively with respect to;
used in various applications, of place, cause or time (with the
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genitive case denoting the subject or occasion or superlative
point; with the accusative case the locality, circuit, matter,
circumstance or general period): -- (there-)about, above,
against, at, on behalf of, X and his company, which concern,
(as) concerning, for, X {how} it will go with, ([there-, where-
]) of, on, over, pertaining (to), for sake, X (e-)state, (as)
touching, [where-]by (in), with. In comparative, it retains
substantially the same meaning of circuit (around), excess
(beyond), or completeness (through).[ql

  In 4012 # peri {per-ee'}; from the base of 4008; properly,
through (all over), i.e. around; figuratively with respect to;
used in various applications, of place, cause or time (with the
genitive case denoting the subject or occasion or superlative
point; with the accusative case the locality, circuit, matter,
circumstance or general period): -- (there-)about, above,
against, at, on behalf of, X and his company, which concern,
(as) concerning, for, X how it will go with, ([there-, where-])
of, on, over, pertaining (to), for sake, X (e-)state, (as)
touching, [where-]by (in), with. {In} comparative, it retains
substantially the same meaning of circuit (around), excess
(beyond), or completeness (through).[ql

  in 4012 # peri {per-ee'}; from the base of 4008; properly,
through (all over), i.e. around; figuratively with respect to;
used in various applications, of place, cause or time (with the
genitive case denoting the subject or occasion or superlative
point; with the accusative case the locality, circuit, matter,
circumstance or general period): -- (there-)about, above,
against, at, on behalf of, X and his company, which concern,
(as) concerning, for, X how it will go with, ([there-, where-])
of, on, over, pertaining (to), for sake, X (e-)state, (as)
touching, [where-]by ({in}), with. In comparative, it retains
substantially the same meaning of circuit (around), excess
(beyond), or completeness (through).[ql

  it 4012 # peri {per-ee'}; from the base of 4008; properly,
through (all over), i.e. around; figuratively with respect to;
used in various applications, of place, cause or time (with the
genitive case denoting the subject or occasion or superlative
point; with the accusative case the locality, circuit, matter,
circumstance or general period): -- (there-)about, above,
against, at, on behalf of, X and his company, which concern,
(as) concerning, for, X how it will go with, ([there-, where-])
of, on, over, pertaining (to), for sake, X (e-)state, (as)
touching, [where-]by (in), with. In comparative, {it} retains
substantially the same meaning of circuit (around), excess
(beyond), or completeness (through).[ql

  it 4012 # peri {per-ee'}; from the base of 4008; properly,
through (all over), i.e. around; figuratively with respect to;
used in various applications, of place, cause or time (with the
genitive case denoting the subject or occasion or superlative
point; with the accusative case the locality, circuit, matter,
circumstance or general period): -- (there-)about, above,
against, at, on behalf of, X and his company, which concern,
(as) concerning, for, X how {it} will go with, ([there-, where-
]) of, on, over, pertaining (to), for sake, X (e-)state, (as)
touching, [where-]by (in), with. In comparative, it retains
substantially the same meaning of circuit (around), excess
(beyond), or completeness (through).[ql

  itself 4068 # perpereuomai {per-per-yoo'-om-ahee}; middle
voice from perperos (braggart; perhaps by reduplication of the
base of 4008); to boast: -- vaunt {itself}.[ql
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  meaning 4012 # peri {per-ee'}; from the base of 4008; properly,
 through (all over), i.e. around; figuratively with respect to;
used in various applications, of place, cause or time (with the
genitive case denoting the subject or occasion or superlative
point; with the accusative case the locality, circuit, matter,
circumstance or general period): -- (there-)about, above,
against, at, on behalf of, X and his company, which concern,
(as) concerning, for, X how it will go with, ([there-, where-])
of, on, over, pertaining (to), for sake, X (e-)state, (as)
touching, [where-]by (in), with. In comparative, it retains
substantially the same {meaning} of circuit (around), excess
(beyond), or completeness (through).[ql

  of 4012 # peri {per-ee'}; from the base of 4008; properly,
through (all over), i.e. around; figuratively with respect to;
used in various applications, of place, cause or time (with the
genitive case denoting the subject or occasion or superlative
point; with the accusative case the locality, circuit, matter,
circumstance or general period): -- (there-)about, above,
against, at, on behalf of, X and his company, which concern,
(as) concerning, for, X how it will go with, ([there-, where-])
of, on, over, pertaining (to), for sake, X (e-)state, (as)
touching, [where-]by (in), with. In comparative, it retains
substantially the same meaning {of} circuit (around), excess
(beyond), or completeness (through).[ql

  of 4012 # peri {per-ee'}; from the base of 4008; properly,
through (all over), i.e. around; figuratively with respect to;
used in various applications, of place, cause or time (with the
genitive case denoting the subject or occasion or superlative
point; with the accusative case the locality, circuit, matter,
circumstance or general period): -- (there-)about, above,
against, at, on behalf of, X and his company, which concern,
(as) concerning, for, X how it will go with, ([there-, where-])
{of}, on, over, pertaining (to), for sake, X (e-)state, (as)
touching, [where-]by (in), with. In comparative, it retains
substantially the same meaning of circuit (around), excess
(beyond), or completeness (through).[ql

  of 4012 # peri {per-ee'}; from the base of 4008; properly,
through (all over), i.e. around; figuratively with respect to;
used in various applications, of place, cause or time (with the
genitive case denoting the subject or occasion or superlative
point; with the accusative case the locality, circuit, matter,
circumstance or general period): -- (there-)about, above,
against, at, on behalf {of}, X and his company, which concern,
(as) concerning, for, X how it will go with, ([there-, where-])
of, on, over, pertaining (to), for sake, X (e-)state, (as)
touching, [where-]by (in), with. In comparative, it retains
substantially the same meaning of circuit (around), excess
(beyond), or completeness (through).[ql

  on 4012 # peri {per-ee'}; from the base of 4008; properly,
through (all over), i.e. around; figuratively with respect to;
used in various applications, of place, cause or time (with the
genitive case denoting the subject or occasion or superlative
point; with the accusative case the locality, circuit, matter,
circumstance or general period): -- (there-)about, above,
against, at, on behalf of, X and his company, which concern,
(as) concerning, for, X how it will go with, ([there-, where-])
of, {on}, over, pertaining (to), for sake, X (e-)state, (as)
touching, [where-]by (in), with. In comparative, it retains
substantially the same meaning of circuit (around), excess
(beyond), or completeness (through).[ql

  on 4012 # peri {per-ee'}; from the base of 4008; properly,
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through (all over), i.e. around; figuratively with respect to;
used in various applications, of place, cause or time (with the
genitive case denoting the subject or occasion or superlative
point; with the accusative case the locality, circuit, matter,
circumstance or general period): -- (there-)about, above,
against, at, {on} behalf of, X and his company, which concern,
(as) concerning, for, X how it will go with, ([there-, where-])
of, on, over, pertaining (to), for sake, X (e-)state, (as)
touching, [where-]by (in), with. In comparative, it retains
substantially the same meaning of circuit (around), excess
(beyond), or completeness (through).[ql

  or 4012 # peri {per-ee'}; from the base of 4008; properly,
through (all over), i.e. around; figuratively with respect to;
used in various applications, of place, cause or time (with the
genitive case denoting the subject or occasion or superlative
point; with the accusative case the locality, circuit, matter,
circumstance or general period): -- (there-)about, above,
against, at, on behalf of, X and his company, which concern,
(as) concerning, for, X how it will go with, ([there-, where-])
of, on, over, pertaining (to), for sake, X (e-)state, (as)
touching, [where-]by (in), with. In comparative, it retains
substantially the same meaning of circuit (around), excess
(beyond), {or} completeness (through).[ql

  other 4008 # peran {per'-an}; apparently accusative case of an
obsolete derivative of peiro (to "pierce"); through (as adverb
or preposition), i.e. across: -- beyond, farther ({other}) side,
over.[ql

  over 0495 # antiperan {an-tee-per'-an}; from 473 and 4008; on
the opposite side: -- {over} against.[ql

  over 1276 # diaperao {dee-ap-er-ah'-o}; from 1223 and a
derivative of the base of 4008; to cross entirely: -- go over,
pass (over), sail {over}.[ql

  over 1276 # diaperao {dee-ap-er-ah'-o}; from 1223 and a
derivative of the base of 4008; to cross entirely: -- go over,
pass ({over}), sail over.[ql

  over 1276 # diaperao {dee-ap-er-ah'-o}; from 1223 and a
derivative of the base of 4008; to cross entirely: -- go {over},
pass (over), sail over.[ql

  over 4008 # peran {per'-an}; apparently accusative case of an
obsolete derivative of peiro (to "pierce"); through (as adverb
or preposition), i.e. across: -- beyond, farther (other) side,
{over}.[ql

  over 4012 # peri {per-ee'}; from the base of 4008; properly,
through (all over), i.e. around; figuratively with respect to;
used in various applications, of place, cause or time (with the
genitive case denoting the subject or occasion or superlative
point; with the accusative case the locality, circuit, matter,
circumstance or general period): -- (there-)about, above,
against, at, on behalf of, X and his company, which concern,
(as) concerning, for, X how it will go with, ([there-, where-])
of, on, {over}, pertaining (to), for sake, X (e-)state, (as)
touching, [where-]by (in), with. In comparative, it retains
substantially the same meaning of circuit (around), excess
(beyond), or completeness (through).[ql

  participle 4009 # peras {per'-as}; from the same as 4008; an
extremity: -- end, ut-(ter-)most {participle}[ql
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  pass 1276 # diaperao {dee-ap-er-ah'-o}; from 1223 and a
derivative of the base of 4008; to cross entirely: -- go over,
{pass} (over), sail over.[ql

  pertaining 4012 # peri {per-ee'}; from the base of 4008;
properly, through (all over), i.e. around; figuratively with
respect to; used in various applications, of place, cause or
time (with the genitive case denoting the subject or occasion or
superlative point; with the accusative case the locality,
circuit, matter, circumstance or general period): -- (there-
)about, above, against, at, on behalf of, X and his company,
which concern, (as) concerning, for, X how it will go with,
([there-, where-]) of, on, over, {pertaining} (to), for sake, X
(e-)state, (as) touching, [where-]by (in), with. In comparative,
it retains substantially the same meaning of circuit (around),
excess (beyond), or completeness (through).[ql

  pierce 4044 # peripeiro {per-ee-pi'-ro}; from 4012 and the
base of 4008; to penetrate entirely, i.e. transfix
(figuratively): -- {pierce} through.[ql

  retains 4012 # peri {per-ee'}; from the base of 4008; properly,
 through (all over), i.e. around; figuratively with respect to;
used in various applications, of place, cause or time (with the
genitive case denoting the subject or occasion or superlative
point; with the accusative case the locality, circuit, matter,
circumstance or general period): -- (there-)about, above,
against, at, on behalf of, X and his company, which concern,
(as) concerning, for, X how it will go with, ([there-, where-])
of, on, over, pertaining (to), for sake, X (e-)state, (as)
touching, [where-]by (in), with. In comparative, it {retains}
substantially the same meaning of circuit (around), excess
(beyond), or completeness (through).[ql

  sail 1276 # diaperao {dee-ap-er-ah'-o}; from 1223 and a
derivative of the base of 4008; to cross entirely: -- go over,
pass (over), {sail} over.[ql

  sake 4012 # peri {per-ee'}; from the base of 4008; properly,
through (all over), i.e. around; figuratively with respect to;
used in various applications, of place, cause or time (with the
genitive case denoting the subject or occasion or superlative
point; with the accusative case the locality, circuit, matter,
circumstance or general period): -- (there-)about, above,
against, at, on behalf of, X and his company, which concern,
(as) concerning, for, X how it will go with, ([there-, where-])
of, on, over, pertaining (to), for {sake}, X (e-)state, (as)
touching, [where-]by (in), with. In comparative, it retains
substantially the same meaning of circuit (around), excess
(beyond), or completeness (through).[ql

  same 4012 # peri {per-ee'}; from the base of 4008; properly,
through (all over), i.e. around; figuratively with respect to;
used in various applications, of place, cause or time (with the
genitive case denoting the subject or occasion or superlative
point; with the accusative case the locality, circuit, matter,
circumstance or general period): -- (there-)about, above,
against, at, on behalf of, X and his company, which concern,
(as) concerning, for, X how it will go with, ([there-, where-])
of, on, over, pertaining (to), for sake, X (e-)state, (as)
touching, [where-]by (in), with. In comparative, it retains
substantially the {same} meaning of circuit (around), excess
(beyond), or completeness (through).[ql

  sell 4097 # piprasko {pip-ras'-ko}; a reduplicated and
prolonged form of prao {prah'-o}; (which occurs only as an
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alternate in certain tenses); contracted from perao (to traverse;
 from the base of 4008); to traffic (by travelling), i.e.
dispose of as merchandise or into slavery (literally or
figuratively): -- {sell}.[ql

  side 4008 # peran {per'-an}; apparently accusative case of an
obsolete derivative of peiro (to "pierce"); through (as adverb
or preposition), i.e. across: -- beyond, farther (other) {side},
over.[ql

  substantially 4012 # peri {per-ee'}; from the base of 4008;
properly, through (all over), i.e. around; figuratively with
respect to; used in various applications, of place, cause or
time (with the genitive case denoting the subject or occasion or
superlative point; with the accusative case the locality,
circuit, matter, circumstance or general period): -- (there-
)about, above, against, at, on behalf of, X and his company,
which concern, (as) concerning, for, X how it will go with,
([there-, where-]) of, on, over, pertaining (to), for sake, X (e-
)state, (as) touching, [where-]by (in), with. In comparative, it
retains {substantially} the same meaning of circuit (around),
excess (beyond), or completeness (through).[ql

  ter-)most 4009 # peras {per'-as}; from the same as 4008; an
extremity: -- end, ut-({ter-)most} participle[ql

  the 4012 # peri {per-ee'}; from the base of 4008; properly,
through (all over), i.e. around; figuratively with respect to;
used in various applications, of place, cause or time (with the
genitive case denoting the subject or occasion or superlative
point; with the accusative case the locality, circuit, matter,
circumstance or general period): -- (there-)about, above,
against, at, on behalf of, X and his company, which concern,
(as) concerning, for, X how it will go with, ([there-, where-])
of, on, over, pertaining (to), for sake, X (e-)state, (as)
touching, [where-]by (in), with. In comparative, it retains
substantially {the} same meaning of circuit (around), excess
(beyond), or completeness (through).[ql

  there- 4012 # peri {per-ee'}; from the base of 4008; properly,
through (all over), i.e. around; figuratively with respect to;
used in various applications, of place, cause or time (with the
genitive case denoting the subject or occasion or superlative
point; with the accusative case the locality, circuit, matter,
circumstance or general period): -- (there-)about, above,
against, at, on behalf of, X and his company, which concern,
(as) concerning, for, X how it will go with, ([{there-}, where-
]) of, on, over, pertaining (to), for sake, X (e-)state, (as)
touching, [where-]by (in), with. In comparative, it retains
substantially the same meaning of circuit (around), excess
(beyond), or completeness (through).[ql

  there-)about 4012 # peri {per-ee'}; from the base of 4008;
properly, through (all over), i.e. around; figuratively with
respect to; used in various applications, of place, cause or
time (with the genitive case denoting the subject or occasion or
superlative point; with the accusative case the locality,
circuit, matter, circumstance or general period): -- ({there-
)about}, above, against, at, on behalf of, X and his company,
which concern, (as) concerning, for, X how it will go with,
([there-, where-]) of, on, over, pertaining (to), for sake, X (e-
)state, (as) touching, [where-]by (in), with. In comparative, it
retains substantially the same meaning of circuit (around),
excess (beyond), or completeness (through).[ql

  through 4012 # peri {per-ee'}; from the base of 4008; properly,
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 through (all over), i.e. around; figuratively with respect to;
used in various applications, of place, cause or time (with the
genitive case denoting the subject or occasion or superlative
point; with the accusative case the locality, circuit, matter,
circumstance or general period): -- (there-)about, above,
against, at, on behalf of, X and his company, which concern,
(as) concerning, for, X how it will go with, ([there-, where-])
of, on, over, pertaining (to), for sake, X (e-)state, (as)
touching, [where-]by (in), with. In comparative, it retains
substantially the same meaning of circuit (around), excess
(beyond), or completeness ({through}).[ql

  through 4044 # peripeiro {per-ee-pi'-ro}; from 4012 and the
base of 4008; to penetrate entirely, i.e. transfix
(figuratively): -- pierce {through}.[ql

  to 4012 # peri {per-ee'}; from the base of 4008; properly,
through (all over), i.e. around; figuratively with respect to;
used in various applications, of place, cause or time (with the
genitive case denoting the subject or occasion or superlative
point; with the accusative case the locality, circuit, matter,
circumstance or general period): -- (there-)about, above,
against, at, on behalf of, X and his company, which concern,
(as) concerning, for, X how it will go with, ([there-, where-])
of, on, over, pertaining ({to}), for sake, X (e-)state, (as)
touching, [where-]by (in), with. In comparative, it retains
substantially the same meaning of circuit (around), excess
(beyond), or completeness (through).[ql

  touching 4012 # peri {per-ee'}; from the base of 4008;
properly, through (all over), i.e. around; figuratively with
respect to; used in various applications, of place, cause or
time (with the genitive case denoting the subject or occasion or
superlative point; with the accusative case the locality,
circuit, matter, circumstance or general period): -- (there-
)about, above, against, at, on behalf of, X and his company,
which concern, (as) concerning, for, X how it will go with,
([there-, where-]) of, on, over, pertaining (to), for sake, X (e-
)state, (as) {touching}, [where-]by (in), with. In comparative,
it retains substantially the same meaning of circuit (around),
excess (beyond), or completeness (through).[ql

  trial 3984 # peira {pi'-rah}; from the base of 4008 (through
the idea of piercing); a test, i.e. attempt, experience: --
assaying, {trial}.[ql

  ut- 4009 # peras {per'-as}; from the same as 4008; an
extremity: -- end, {ut-}(ter-)most participle[ql

  valley 5327 # pharagx {far'-anx}; properly, strengthened from
the base of 4008 or rather of 4486; a gap or chasm, i.e. ravine
(winter-torrent): -- {valley}.[ql

  vaunt 4068 # perpereuomai {per-per-yoo'-om-ahee}; middle voice
from perperos (braggart; perhaps by reduplication of the base of
4008); to boast: -- {vaunt} itself.[ql

  where- 4012 # peri {per-ee'}; from the base of 4008; properly,
through (all over), i.e. around; figuratively with respect to;
used in various applications, of place, cause or time (with the
genitive case denoting the subject or occasion or superlative
point; with the accusative case the locality, circuit, matter,
circumstance or general period): -- (there-)about, above,
against, at, on behalf of, X and his company, which concern,
(as) concerning, for, X how it will go with, ([there-, {where-
}]) of, on, over, pertaining (to), for sake, X (e-)state, (as)
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touching, [where-]by (in), with. In comparative, it retains
substantially the same meaning of circuit (around), excess
(beyond), or completeness (through).[ql

  where-]by 4012 # peri {per-ee'}; from the base of 4008;
properly, through (all over), i.e. around; figuratively with
respect to; used in various applications, of place, cause or
time (with the genitive case denoting the subject or occasion or
superlative point; with the accusative case the locality,
circuit, matter, circumstance or general period): -- (there-
)about, above, against, at, on behalf of, X and his company,
which concern, (as) concerning, for, X how it will go with,
([there-, where-]) of, on, over, pertaining (to), for sake, X (e-
)state, (as) touching, [{where-]by} (in), with. In comparative,
it retains substantially the same meaning of circuit (around),
excess (beyond), or completeness (through).[ql

  which 4012 # peri {per-ee'}; from the base of 4008; properly,
through (all over), i.e. around; figuratively with respect to;
used in various applications, of place, cause or time (with the
genitive case denoting the subject or occasion or superlative
point; with the accusative case the locality, circuit, matter,
circumstance or general period): -- (there-)about, above,
against, at, on behalf of, X and his company, {which} concern,
(as) concerning, for, X how it will go with, ([there-, where-])
of, on, over, pertaining (to), for sake, X (e-)state, (as)
touching, [where-]by (in), with. In comparative, it retains
substantially the same meaning of circuit (around), excess
(beyond), or completeness (through).[ql

  whom-]soever 4007 # per {per}; from the base of 4008; an
enclitic particle significant of abundance (thoroughness), i.e.
emphasis; much, very or ever: -- [{whom-]soever}.[ql

  will 4012 # peri {per-ee'}; from the base of 4008; properly,
through (all over), i.e. around; figuratively with respect to;
used in various applications, of place, cause or time (with the
genitive case denoting the subject or occasion or superlative
point; with the accusative case the locality, circuit, matter,
circumstance or general period): -- (there-)about, above,
against, at, on behalf of, X and his company, which concern,
(as) concerning, for, X how it {will} go with, ([there-, where-
]) of, on, over, pertaining (to), for sake, X (e-)state, (as)
touching, [where-]by (in), with. In comparative, it retains
substantially the same meaning of circuit (around), excess
(beyond), or completeness (through).[ql

  with 4012 # peri {per-ee'}; from the base of 4008; properly,
through (all over), i.e. around; figuratively with respect to;
used in various applications, of place, cause or time (with the
genitive case denoting the subject or occasion or superlative
point; with the accusative case the locality, circuit, matter,
circumstance or general period): -- (there-)about, above,
against, at, on behalf of, X and his company, which concern,
(as) concerning, for, X how it will go with, ([there-, where-])
of, on, over, pertaining (to), for sake, X (e-)state, (as)
touching, [where-]by (in), {with}. In comparative, it retains
substantially the same meaning of circuit (around), excess
(beyond), or completeness (through).[ql

  with 4012 # peri {per-ee'}; from the base of 4008; properly,
through (all over), i.e. around; figuratively with respect to;
used in various applications, of place, cause or time (with the
genitive case denoting the subject or occasion or superlative
point; with the accusative case the locality, circuit, matter,
circumstance or general period): -- (there-)about, above,
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against, at, on behalf of, X and his company, which concern,
(as) concerning, for, X how it will go {with}, ([there-, where-
]) of, on, over, pertaining (to), for sake, X (e-)state, (as)
touching, [where-]by (in), with. In comparative, it retains
substantially the same meaning of circuit (around), excess
(beyond), or completeness (through).[ql

 

~~~~~~
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